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I STILL OPPOSE HB 2025. The last-minute changes do little to justify the hardship 

HB 2025 would still foist on Oregonians. The purported need--more money for 

ODOT--actually illuminates failures the government has ignored. Find the wastrels 

and fire them. Find the incompetents and fire them. More taxes only drive enterprises 

out-of-state. And some big ones have already left! Pay attention. HB 2025 will only do 

more to weaken our economy and exponentially increase our cost-of-living. THE 

ENTIRE BILL SHOULD BE SCRAPED. VOTE IT DOWN IN IT'S ENTIRETY! Thank 

you. 


